

C2 COMMUNICATION COUNCIL – June 22, 2021 By-Law 074-2021

DATE: May 18, 2021

TO: Mayor and Members of Council

FROM: Gus Michaels, Interim Deputy City Manager, Community

Services/Director & Chief Licensing Officer, By-law & Compliance,

Licensing & Permit Services

RE: COMMUNICATION – Council Meeting, June 22, 2021

Recommendation

That a technical amendment to correct the numbering in Fence By-law 189-2020 and to repeal by-law amendment 167-2020 be made.

Background

Fence By-law 189-2020 is a result of a consolidation and review of Fence By-law 80-90 and its subsequent amendments. Staff identified an error in the numbering of one of the sections. In addition, one of the amendments to By-law 80-90 (By-law 167-2020) was inadvertently missed in the list of repealed by-laws.

For more information, contact Gus Michaels, Interim Deputy City Manager, Community Services/Director & Chief Licensing Officer, By-law & Compliance, Licensing & Permit Services, ext. 8735.

Respectfully submitted by,

Gus Michaels, CMM III, MLE Executive, Property Stds. Professional

Interim Deputy City Manager, Community Services and

Director & Chief Licensing Officer, By-Law & Compliance, Licensing & Permit Services